
SIGNALIZATION IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

Project Overview 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $312,920 contract to Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc.  

to improve signalization at two intersections in Fort Lauderdale. Construction will begin August 11, 2015 and is 

expected to be completed in early 2016.  

 

 

Project Improvements 

 

1. Commercial Boulevard and NE 15th Avenue 

 A left turn signal will be added to the existing mast arm intersection for westbound traffic on 

Commercial Boulevard. 

 

2.   Broward Boulevard and NW 9th Avenue 

 The existing span wire intersection will be upgraded to mast arms. 

 A left turn signal will be added to the existing intersection for eastbound and westbound traffic on 

Broward Boulevard. 

 

 

Traffic Impact 

 

Lane closures shall occur only during non-peak hours and non-event days / nights.  

 

Non-peak hours are 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Monday through Friday and 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. Monday through Thursday. 

 

 

Project Updates 

 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates, please send 

an email to diglesias@corradino.com with a subject line of Signalization Improvements Project Updates. 
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  

 


